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Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 

800 NE Oregon St. 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2162 
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FAX (971) 673-0694 
TTY (971) 673-0372 

October 5, 2017 

 

London Water Coop 

72785 London Rd. 

Cottage Grove, OR 97424 

 

 

RE: Notice of failure to correct significant deficiencies at the London Water Coop public 

water system, ID# OR4100239 

 

This letter is to inform you the Oregon Health Authority was not notified that significant 

deficiencies were corrected by the September 1, 2016 due date at the London Water Coop public 

water system. One of the deficiencies, the lack of a flap valve, screen or equivalent protective 

measure over the overflow from the water system’s reservoir, is considered a direct pathway for 

contamination to enter a water system and is a priority for correction. 

 

The failure to correct the deficiencies by the original due date following the July 7, 2016 

sanitary survey is a violation of Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 333-061-0076(6) if in fact, 

the deficiencies have not been corrected. 

 

Please notify the Authority immediately if this deficiency or any other deficiencies have already 

been corrected. Otherwise, you must correct this deficiency within 30 days of the date of this 

notice and submit written verification of the date when the deficiency was corrected. 

 

If you are unable to complete the correction within the specified time or if you have any 

questions about this notice, contact me at 971-673-0407. Your immediate attention to this matter 

is appreciated. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Brad K. Daniels 

Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 

 

cc: Jay MacPherson, Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 

 Vicki Whisler, London Water Coop 


